From: Consola, Tina

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 5:19 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Sheils, Andrew

Subject: Anonymous Flowers

Steve,

I am reporting receipt of flowers, 1 dozen roses, delivered to me here at City Hall from an anonymous source.  It is probably from someone I know personally, but I would like to exercise caution in reporting the receipt to you.  I cannot return them as I do not know from which florist they came.  I am going to put them in our reception area for all to enjoy.

Please let me know if there is something else I should do.

Thanks.

Tina Consola

Managing Deputy Director

Department of Finance

